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Playing Music During Games 
 
 
There have been a few questions recently regarding playing music at Buckhead 
Baseball.  There has been a long-standing precedent at Buckhead Baseball that 
no music is played on Buckhead Baseball fields during any event for any of our 
seasons.   
 
Buckhead Baseball has taken an official position on this subject, and we would 
like for all teams to adhere to the following.  While we appreciate that some 
may enjoy walk up music and music during pauses in a game (before games, 
between innings, pitching changes, etc.), there are many who do not.  Music 
can be a distraction for players and coaches alike and moves the focus off the 
kids and into the stands.  Additionally, music at the ballpark has upset 
neighbors in the past and we would like to maintain good relationships with 
them; if all the fields have music on them it would basically be a non-stop 
cacophony of sound for our neighbors as well as the Buckhead Baseball players 
and patrons attending.  As a reminder the City of Atlanta states "No amplified 
music allowed (except by special permit)." 
 
Buckhead Baseball's position is: 

• There should be no walk-up music at all. 
• There should be no music played before games, between innings, pitching 

changes, practices, or any other Buckhead Baseball event.  The only 
exception is on the Majors field during playoff games. 

• Music on the Majors field ONLY should be limited to the Playoff 
Games and then only at a reasonable volume between innings or during 
pitching changes. 

Thank you for respecting our park and neighbors. 
 
We wish you the best with your season! 
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